
Dr• Christopher Saunders, 
Department of History, 
UCT, 
:Beattie Bu.ilding, 
5, University Avenue, 
Rondeboaoh, 
11.QQ• 

Dear Christopher Saunders, 

REALITY, 
P.O.Box 1104, 
Pietermaritzburg, 
3200. 

3rd September, 1986. 

I am replying to your letter to say that we will 

certainly hand over the Hanlon review to you, but that we haven't yet had the 

Lelyveldl 

Robin hasn't told us it might be on its way and it wasn't 

in our box yesterday. If you are writing to him about the Hanlon could you 

tell him thia'l I will write too, but your letter might reach him before mine 

dGes. 

Regards, 


